STEM Mini-Grants for Service-Learning

Service-Learning Program 
7/2016 (KB)
Mini-grants of up to $1,000 are available to faculty who want to integrate service-learning (SL) into a class from the STEM disciplines (Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math).  Mini-grants are awarded on a first-come, first-served basis.  Preference is giving to people who are trying SL for the first time.  These funds are made possible by a partnership with the Provost’s office and the Service-Learning Program. 

Application: 

· Faculty automatically qualify for this mini-grant grant when designating their course as Service-Learning.
· To access these funds, faculty need to agree to the requirements below. 
· Contact Kara Brascia, Service-Learning Director karabrascia@boisestate.edu 426-2380 to check on availability.  
Use of mini-grants:  All expenses must be tied to the SL experience.


· Professional expenses including related workshops, travel expenses, data collection, speaker honoraria, journal publication fees, etc. 


· Supplies, materials, or equipment 

· Stipends for undergraduate research assistants  

How to access funds:

1. Send an email to KaraBrascia@boisestate.edu indicating the amount of funds you expect to use for supplies, travel, books, special equipment, speaker honorarium, student research stipend, etc. 
2. Include the Dept ID to which the funds should be transferred. 
3. State that you agree to the three requirements below, indicating where you plan to present about your SL (to your department, college, CTL roundtable, conference, or SL Exhibition).
Requirements: Faculty receiving the mini-grants will be expected to complete three steps:

· Participate in two service-learning discussions with other STEM faculty within one calendar year. Options include:  
· Schedule your own discussion with your peers
· Join in a STEM SL roundtable hosted by CTL (we welcome your topic suggestions); contact Kara for dates
· Present about your SL experiences to their department, college, a conference, CTL roundtable (Kara can organize) or at the Service-Learning Exhibition
· Participate in a one hour debrief with SL staff to discuss the effectiveness of SL in your class. 
For details contact Kara Brascia, Service-Learning Director 
karabrascia@boisestate.edu, 426-2380
Simplot Micron Academic Services Building, room 227
http://servicelearning.boisestate.edu
